Covington Independent Public Schools Board of Education 

Monthly Recognition Nomination Form




( Certified Employee of the Month 

              Date: 12-1-23
( Classified Employee of the Month 
( Volunteer of the Month
Nominee’s name: Judy Walz
Volunteer’s work location: Latonia Elementary
Submitted by: Maranda Meyer  Position:  Principal 

Please use the space below for the nomination. Please include a brief description of what the nominee has done above and/or beyond expectations and why you believe the nominee is a candidate for public recognition by the Board of Education. (All or part of your written nomination will be used in the recognition process.) You will be notified when your nominee is being recognized. Thank you for your nomination.
Where to even begin with the amazing Judy Walz!  Not only were we blessed to have Judy as an instructional assistant for many years, she has continued to support Latonia Elementary after her retirement.  Judy has a big heart and we can always count on her to bring extra joy and cheer to both staff and students.  She has a sense of humor that is unmatched and we love seeing her on a regular basis.  Judy has volunteered at our annual Trunk or Treat and has run our Cardinal Buck store over the past 2 years, which is no small task.  She volunteers an average of 8-10 hours a month.  She keeps all the awesome items organized and well stocked so our students can spend their hard earned Cardinal Bucks every month and she makes sure everything runs smoothly when they come to shop.  Thank you Judy for being the absolute best!    
9/28/17                                 Please forward your nomination to:
 becky.egan@covington.kyschools.us


